

Wood End Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mr E P S May B.A. (Hons) P.G.C.E. N.P.Q.H. Head of School: Mrs C Hadley B.E.d (Hons) N.P.Q.H.

Wood Street Wood End Warwickshire CV9 2QL

Tel: 01827 872237 Fax: 01827 875437

Email: admin2023@welearn365.com Website: www.woodend.eschools.co.uk

'Rich opportunities and memorable experiences'

8th April 2016

Dear Parent

Cricket – Commencing Monday 18th April to Monday 23rd May 2016 (not including May 2nd Bank Holiday)

We would like to offer Cricket club to our children and these will run on Mondays. There is a small charge of £1 per session and the total for the half term is £5.

If you would like your son/daughter to take part in this activity please complete the attached permission slip and return to school by Wednesday 11th April 2016.

We are unable to reserve places unless both permission slips and payment is received.

Yours sincerely

C. Hady	
Mrs C Hadley	
Headteacher	
Cricket – Commencing Monday 18 th April to Monday 23 rd May 2016 (not including May 2 nd Bank Holiday)	
Name of child:	
My child will be attending Cricket Club every Monday from 3pm to 4.15pm and I enclose £5 as complete payment for the half term.	
Signed	Name: (Parent)
	Please note this payment is non-refundable











